
To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 772/2014

MARINE FARMS
Marine farms, which may be floating or fixed
structures and their associated moorings
should be avoided. The farms are generally
marked by buoys or beacons, which may be
lit. Their charted positions are approximate.

Note for chart Aus 334

To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 772/2014

MARINE FARMS
Marine farms, which may be floating or fixed
structures and their associated moorings
should be avoided. The farms are generally
marked by buoys or beacons, which may be
lit. Their charted positions are approximate.

Note for chart Aus 335

To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 772/2014

MARINE FARMS
Marine farms, which may be floating or fixed
structures and their associated moorings
should be avoided. The farms are generally
marked by buoys or beacons, which may be
lit. Their charted positions are approximate.

Note for chart Aus 755

To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 772/2014

MARINE FARMS
Marine farms, which may be floating or fixed
structures and their associated moorings
should be avoided. The farms are generally
marked by buoys or beacons, which may be
lit. Their charted positions are approximate.

Note for chart AX 00334S

To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 772/2014

MARINE FARMS
Marine farms, which may be floating or fixed
structures and their associated moorings
should be avoided. The farms are generally
marked by buoys or beacons, which may be
lit. Their charted positions are approximate.

Note for chart AX 00755S

To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 772/2014

MARINE FARMS
Marine farms, which may be floating or fixed
structures and their associated moorings
should be avoided. The farms are generally
marked by buoys or beacons, which may be
lit. Their charted positions are approximate.

Note for chart AXA 0754S



To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 766/2014



To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 771/2014
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To accompany Australian Notice to Mariners 777/2014
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